
I have been a Liquor Store owner for 22 years. I have seen a constant struggle for owners to be heard and for our business model 
to be understood by Oregon's government. We have cost increases every year. Commission increases for us are very small and 
have been approved roughly four times in my term as an owner to the best of my recollection. I need your help in increasing our 
budget. 

                                                                                                                                                                   Sincerely 
                                                                                                                                                                          Ken Hand


